16 December 2013

PER MIKAEL JENSEN IS LEAVING METRO INTERNATIONAL

Metro International S.A today announced that Metro’s CEO, Per-Mikael Jensen, has decided
to leave the company.

Metro International has divested a large part of its global operations in the past years. The main
focus is now concentrated on the six Latin-American markets and Metro Sweden. It is against this
background that Per Mikael Jensen has chosen to leave Metro.

Anders Kronborg, COO at Kinnevik, will be responsible for Metro International going forward and
Per Mikael will be at the company’s disposal during his notice period.

“Per Mikael Jensen has been with Metro since 2007 and he has been very successful at turning
Metro around. We will miss him but respect that his current mission is fulfilled and that he wants to
move on. | would like to thank PM for his time at Metro and wish him all the best in his future
endeavours” says Anders Kronborg.

"] have had six great years at Metro International, and | have been fortunate to work with some very
strong executives around the World. After having been part of consolidating the industry in Europe
whilst having grown drastically in Latin America, this is now a good time to say thank you and look
for other opportunities, either within the Group or outside” says Per Mikael Jensen.

For further information please contact:
Anders Kronborg, COO Kinnevik +46 707 620 061
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ABOUT METRO INTERNATIONAL AND METRO

Metro is the largest international newspaper in the world. Metro is published in over 100 major
cities in 23 countries across Europe, North & South America and Asia. Metro has a unique global
reach - attracting a young, active, well-educated Metropolitan audience of over 18 million daily
readers.
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